
Community
Meeting

Let’s Revitalize Anchorage!
The Muncipality of Anchorage is working with Eklutna Inc., the 

Anchorage Community Development Authority and Stantec 
Consulting to apply for an EPA Coalition Assessment Grant. This 
grant could be used to assess potential contamination, identify 
and address drinking water safety, or plan for redevelopment 

and reinvestment in our communities.

Join us for a presentation about our goals for the program, 
help us identify issues and sites, and share your ideas about 

how to revitalize neighborhoods across the city!

All Anchorage residents, business owners, property owners, and 
community organization members are welcome!

Monday January 7th
5:30 PM - 7:00 PM

Anchorage Permit and Development Center
Training Room

4700 Elmore Road, Anchorage, AK

For more info, please email: nicole.jones-vogel@anchorageak.gov


